
 
 
 
 
 
 
        September 29, 2006 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
c/o Natek, Inc.,  
236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E. Suite 110 
Washington, DC 20002 
 
 

Re: Applications for Transfer of Control of Stations KUVN-TV, KDXX(FM), 
Dallas, TX and KTFQ-TV and KQBT(FM) from Univision Communications Inc. 
to Broadcasting Media Partners Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Enclosed, please find an original and four copies of a Reply to the Oppositions to the 
Petition to Deny the applications for transfer of control of the above-referenced licensees 
of television and radio stations from Univision Communications Inc., and its various 
subsidiaries to Broadcasting Media Partners Inc.  In a September 27, 2006-dated letter to 
you, Petitioners, Rincon et al. requested a two-day extension to make this filing on 
September 29th.  The Applicants for the transfer have indicated that they would not 
oppose the two-day extension.  
 
A separate copy of this cover letter and document is being sent to the chief of the Media 
Bureau and Associate Video Division Chief, Clay Pendarvis. Copies are also being sent 
to the parties to this transaction as required by Commission rules.  
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Jeneba Jalloh Ghatt, Esq. 
      Principal, The Ghatt Law Group LLC 


